
 

Victoria Baptist Church Nursery School 

Kelly Coffee 

1423 8th Street 

Victoria, Virginia 23974 

434-696-2025 

preschool@victoriabaptistchurch.com 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

 On Tuesday, September 3rd, 2024, Victoria Baptist Church Nursery School 

will open for the 2024 - 2025 school year. The children will attend from 9:00 A.M. 

to 12:00 P.M. on Monday through Thursday. The ages of children accepted will 

be three and four years old. Students must turn three years old before April 30th, 

2024 and must be potty trained. 

 

 The Nursery School fee is $195.00 per month or $1,755.00 for the year. 

Monthly payments are due on the first school day of each month. A non-

refundable registration fee of $50.00 must be delivered with the registration form 

to Victoria Baptist Church. This will ensure a place for your child in September. 

Enclosed you will find a sample of the daily schedule that includes a brief 

explanation of activities, a list of tentative important dates, the handbook, and 

a registration form. 

 

 If you and your child would like to visit Victoria Baptist Church Nursery 

School before making a decision, please call or e-mail to schedule an 

appointment. There will be an Open House held on Thursday, August 31st for 

those who registered. 

 

 Early childhood education, formal and informal, is fundamental to the 

development of a child and can significantly shape the later years of life. At 

Victoria Baptist Church Nursery School, your child will be offered a Christ-

oriented, safe, nurturing environment for interaction and stimulation and an 

opportunity to grow academically, socially, and spiritually. As your child’s 

teacher, I will make every effort to positively contribute to your child’s growth 

and development and build a healthy foundation for Kindergarten. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me via e-mail, phone, or 

Facebook. 

 

        Sincerely, 

 

        Kelly Coffee 


